
Gisburn Road 

Community Primary School 

BARNOLDSWICK 

BB18 5LS 

 

office@gisburnroad.com 

01282 812287 

 

gisburnroad.com 

 

 

 

  

 

Where family and learning unite   
 

respect • appreciation • honesty • kindness • perseverance  

Reception Parents in school-Mini-beast making  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
You are invited to join us on a ‘Creative Creation’. You will be working with your child to 

make a mini-beast model using recycled materials. Please could I ask that you bring the 

recycled materials from home. We have resources in school such as: - glue, sellotape, paint 

and decorating items but you will need to decide what mini-beast/insect you’re going to 

make and collect some recycled materials that will help your design. If you would like to 

bring your own additional items to decorate it with please feel free to do so.  

 

It would be wonderful if you or someone close to your child could attend one of the 

sessions below.  

 
The session will take place in the infant hall/classroom at 1.30pm on Tuesday 13th May or 

Wednesday 14th May. The session will be for the afternoon and finish at 3pm. Please wait at 

the top gates where Miss Anderson will let you in at 1.45pm. 

  
Please return the slip by Monday 12th May at the very latest and indicate which session you 

would like to attend.  

 
Thank you for your support,  

 
Mrs K Heaton, Miss Anderson and Mrs Fent 
Reception teaching team  
  

 

Reception Parents in school - Please return by Monday 12th May  

 
I am able to attend on Tuesday 13th May at 1.45pm.  

 
I am able to attend on Wednesday 14th May at 1.45pm.  

 
I am unable to attend this time.  
  
Child’s name:________________________________________________  
  
Parent/Carer who is attending the session:___________________________  
  
Signed:_____________________________________________________  


